
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Joel Denomy 
Technical Manager 
Regulatory Applications 
Regulatory Affairs 
 
 

tel 416-495-5499 
EGIRegulatoryProceedings@enbridge.com 

Enbridge Gas Inc. 
500 Consumers Road 
North York, Ontario M2J 1P8 
Canada 
 

July 29, 2020 
 
 
VIA EMAIL and RESS 
 
Ms. Christine Long 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Long:  
 
Re:  Enbridge Gas Inc. (“Enbridge Gas”) 
    Ontario Energy Board File:  EB-2019-0294 

Low Carbon Energy Project 
Additional Interrogatories (Environmental Defence)                       

 
Enbridge Gas is in receipt of the late interrogatories filed by Environmental Defence. 
Enbridge Gas does not object to these interrogatories being included as part of the 
record of this proceeding. However, Enbridge Gas notes that it has not previously 
reviewed the study referenced and that the team lead for Enbridge Gas’s hydrogen 
efforts is currently on vacation. Enbridge Gas will not be able to answer the additional 
interrogatories by August 7, 2020 (the date that the TSSA’s interrogatory responses are 
due to the OEB), but will endeavor to do so during the month of August.  
 
Please contact the undersigned if you have any questions. 

Yours truly, 

(Original Digitally Signed) 

Joel Denomy 
Technical Manager, Regulatory Applications 
 
  


